
  

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

Here are the most recent updates as of Wednesday, September 16th: 

 

DMC Meeting 

The NLDA has been informed that the next DMC meeting is scheduled for 

November 6th, 2020. They ask that you submit the cases you'd like reviewed 2 

weeks in advance (October 23rd, 2020). 

 

You can forward all cases that you’d like reviewed to:  

Dr. Ed Williams 

Dept. Health Community Services 

West Block 

P.O.Box 8700 

St. John’s, NL   A1B 4J6 

  

Reminder that a major component that is looked at for DMC cases is the 

financial situations of each case. 

 

 

RBC - Estate Planning in a COVID 19 Environment 

The event scheduled by RBC on September 17th at 8:00am and 6:00pm has 

been postponed.  



 

The event will now be held on October 5th, 2020 with one session at 8:00am 

and another at 6:00pm. If you're interested in attending please RSVP to Patrick 

Bavis by 12:00pm on September 30th.  

 

Phone: 709-743-1104 E-mail: patrick.bavis@rbc.com. 

 

 

Pandemic Fatigue 

We interviewed our President, Dr. Michelle Zwicker, on the topic of Pandemic 

Fatigue. Watch the video here: https://youtu.be/UGheBTlHarg  

 

We thank CDA for helping us with the creation of this video.  

 

 

Virtual Oral Health Convention 

Friendly reminder that the NLDA is having the annual OHC virtually this year! 

The Convention will run from Friday, November 20th - Saturday, November 

21st and will include speakers and a tradeshow. 

 

Registration will be opening tomorrow morning at 10:30am Newfoundland 

Time so be sure to keep an eye out for the registration invitation emails!  

 

 

 

Our next update will be Wednesday afternoon, September 23rd.  We will 

continue to keep you updated. 

 

Kind Regards, 

mailto:patrick.bavis@rbc.com
https://youtu.be/UGheBTlHarg


 

 

Amanda Squires on behalf of Dr. Michelle Zwicker, President of the NLDA 

 

 

If you have any questions you can contact  the NLDA, via email 

nfdental@nfld.net or phone: 709-579-2362.  
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